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CHAMELEON
CHRONICLES

THE LATEST EVENTS AND ANNOUNCEMENTS
FOR JORDAN VALLEY SCHOOL.

1 - Chameleon of the Week (3:45pm)
3 - Remote Learning at Home
7 - PTA Board Meeting (3:30pm)
10 - Chameleon of the Week (1:45pm)
10 - School Community Council (3:30pm)
14 - Seminary Nativity
14 - Violin Assembly
15 - Santa Visit
17 - Chameleon of the Week (1:45pm)
21 - 31 Winter Recess/No school

January
 3 - School Resumes
7 - Remote Learning at Home

Inside the
December Issue:

- Upcoming Events
 - PTA Corner
- School Community
- School Plan Update
- Classroom spotlight
- Chameleon of the Week

Upcoming Events:

After learning about volunteer work during their leadership lesson, Ms.

Folkersen's class decided to prepare a donation drive for the local animal

shelter. They composed a letter requesting items such as toys, food and

treats for dogs and cats. The letter was sent out to our faculty and

community. Then as donations came to school, the students in Ms.

Folkersen's class came around and picked them up. They will be delivering

them to the animal shelter this month! Thank you for all the donations!

Classroom Spotlight



Gearing Up for the Holidays
Supporting our families 

We are so blessed to be the recipient of so
many donations throughout the holidays.
Our neighbor, St. James Episcopal Church,
donated 25 Thanksgiving baskets and
additional gift cards for the upcoming
holidays. We also receive generous
donations from businesses throughout the
valley. We will also be welcoming a visit
from Santa Claus, accompanied by The
Belgian Waffle & Omelet Inn staff bringing
holiday goodie bags for all the students.

"I am AWARE.

Chameleon of the 
Week Monthly

Recap

Students were recognized 
last month for their

demonstrations of being
AWARE! 

Congrats again to 
the following students!

Ava, Hailey, Chase, Julia, Lily,
Moses, Caleb, Cristel, Max,

Statham, Ali and Victor. This
month we will be focussing on

how we can be polite.

Thank you very much for your support at our fundraiser last month! The
boutique and silent auction items raised $2500. These funds will be used to
provide teacher grants and host the staff dinner during parent/teacher
conferences in March, as well as Teacher Appreciation gifts in May. We are
looking forward to reading the proposals teachers prepare in support of
their students! If you have any interest in being a vendor or donating a
silent auction item at next year's boutique, please send an email to
beccastradling@gmail.com. We're always looking for new merchandise to
keep the boutique current and exciting.

Positively PTA Corner

We have received all the iPads and are preparing them
for student use as communication devices. We are so

excited to see continued growth for our students in their
ability to communicate with others. We also continue to

purchase groceries for our mock grocery store where
students pick out items to prepare in the Home Ec. room. 

School Plan Updates


